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PORTFOLIO BULLETIN 

2020-062 | December 04 

PoE Adapter Replacement 
 

This Portfolio Bulletin informs you about the replacement of the PoE adapter used on both the DeCT 

portfolio and terminals portfolio with immediate effect upon depletion of existing stock. 

 

The items affected are: 

 
Part Number Part Name Superseded by Part Name 

POE15M-1AF POE Adapter Single Port 1Gb POE15M-1AFE POE Adapter Single Port 1Gb 

 

 

Whilst the physical size and appearance of the PoE adapters are the same, and is a direct replacement 

for the predecessor, the replacement item is enhanced with the addition of shielded ports. 

 

 

Pricing aspects & Items 
 

It is intended that the price of the replacement adapter should maintain the price of its predecessor 

however, for pricing details on the superseding adapter terminal, please contact your NEC Sales 

representative. 

 

 

Availability & Order Information 
 

The new PoE adapter is available on general release with immediate effect upon depletion of existing 

stock.  
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